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2023 - 2024 
Bachelor Degree Confirmation 

Date:  _____________________ Student ID:  _____________________________ 
Last Name:  _____________________ First Name: _____________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________ Email Address: _____________________________ 
 
 
When you completed your 2023-2024 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) you checked ‘Yes’ to the 
question, "Will you have your first Bachelor's Degree before July 1, 2023?" or indicated you are working on a  
2nd Bachelor’s Degree.  If this answer is correct, you may be ineligible for certain types of financial aid.  
 
A review of our records indicates your answer might be incorrect. In order to ensure we can process your financial 
aid application correctly, please complete the following question and chart and return to The Solution Center as soon 
as possible.  
 
Will you have a Bachelor’s degree or an advanced degree before July 1, 2023? 
 
Please complete the following chart: 

□ Yes      □ No 
 

Type of Degree Received  
(ex. AA, BS, MS) 

Name of School 
Date Degree 

Received 
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 
 

CERTIFICATION 
 
By signing this form, I certify all information reported on this form and within the enclosed documentation is complete 
and correct.  I understand that providing false or misleading information may result in a fine, a prison sentence, or both, 
according to the Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended, Section 490(a).  Any false or misleading information is 
subject to cancellation of all financial assistance. 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Student Signature                              Date 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature (Required for Dependent Students)                             Date 
 

	
 
Submit completed form to The Solution Center 
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